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Aston Tower Community Primary School
Headteacher: Mr J Moore
Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE
Telephone: 0121 327 0339 Fax: 0121 327 4101
Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

20™ March 2020

Dear Parents

Government closure of school in response to the Coronavirus

As you will know, the Government closed schools to almost all pupils today and have not said when schools

will reopen. When we do, | will send you a text message and put a message on the school website. However
children of key workers and ‘vulnerable pupils’ can continue to come into school for child care as long as
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they do not have the symptoms of Coronavirus. The Government advice does say that they would prefer
that all children stay at home but accept that this is not possible for children of key workers and vulnerable
pupils. It has got to the stage when the Government think that sending children to school will increase the
spread of Coronavirus.

As you know, children have been given work packs. This should keep them busy for the time being. Children
should practice ‘social distancing’ or self-isolation if they, or someone in the family, has the Coronavirus
symptoms.

Families who are allowed to have free school meals have been contacted text about how they can collect
one for their child.

We shall miss seeing you each day; we were sad at the end of today’s school session. However, please keep
well and safe over the coming weeks and we hope to see you all again soon. We will keep in touch by texts,
messages on our website and Twitter.

Best wishes

T Meg—

Jonathan Moore
Headteacher

Follow us on twitter E1 @Astontowerpri
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Aston Tower Multi-Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales
(registered number 10034419). Registered office: Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE.



